
NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGE JUSTIFICATION 
 

Request to change wording of Q11: 
 
Current version: 

 
 
New version: 

 
 
 
Reason for the Change:  Upon discussions with NIST’s Manufacturing Extension Partnership (MEP), a 
decision was made to include a website that will enable applicants to identify their local MEP Center and 
explore business-related support services that could benefit the potential of their proposed project. 
 

 


